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IAI Invites Members Residing in Kolkata to Perform at AGFA 2019 

 

Greetings! 

 

We are pleased to announce that the AGFA 2019 will be held on 4th March 2019 & alongside the 20th 
Global Conference of Actuaries on 4th , 5th  & 6th March, 2019. 

IAI invites members from Kolkata to perform at AGFA 2019 on 4th Mar, if interested, revert latest by 
17 Jan on ankushagarwal89@gmail.com   

  

The Actuarial Gala Function and Awards (AGFA) is aimed to celebrate the achievements of members 
in a collective and collaborative sense.  The AGFA 2019 besides having items as in earlier years, the 
2019 will have cultural programmes by IAI members typically on the lines that were held during 
AGFA 2011, 2012 and 2013.  

 

For the above purpose we aim to have four Cultural Groups: NCR, Mumbai and Bengaluru.  The 
selected four Groups will be facilitated/Awarded as under; 

 

1. Performance Award based on achievement on the scale of 1st, 2nd, 3rd & 4th  
2. Facilitated for rehearsals  
3. Performance duration will be 10 mins max for each group. 
4. Items of Interest for group performance to be; 

• An Act/ Play 
• Indian traditional/ Indo western Dance performance 
• Any other 

 

The Group size will typically be max of five young members, to be selected out of those who respond 
to this invitation.   

Travel to AGFA Venue and stay arrangements will be paid for by IAI and reaching Mumbai may be by 
2nd March, 2019, so as to facilitate rehearsals.   

If interested, you may write to following AGFA 2019 Cultural Leads with copy to 
marketing@actuariesindia.org.  Please also provide your name, email, mobile, membership number 
& membership category (All members), other paramours being same the preference will be given to 
young student members. 

Last date for respond: 17th January, 2019 end of the day. 
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